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ITEM: 24 
 
Supplemental Sheet – Comments – Jennings THP 
 
 
This supplemental sheet addresses comments 
received after the close of the comment period.  
The comment letter is attached. 
 
The Ocean Conservancy (signed by Sarah 
Newkirk, Kevin Collins and Jodi Frediani) 
has submitted comments dated June 23, 2004. 
 

1. Past Comments:  Our concerns 
regarding all waivers on the July 
agenda are substantially identical to 
the concerns we expressed in prior 
comments. Dated January 30, 2004, 
and April 27, 2004.  Consequently, 
we hereby incorporate our January 30 
and April 27 comments by reference. 

 
STAFF RESPONSE:  Comment noted. 
 
REGIONAL BOARD STAFF propose the 
following change to the Monitoring & 
Reporting Program because turbidity 
monitoring is only performed visually. 
 
SECTION 3.b. 
 

SEDIMENT RELEASE 
REPORTING:  Whenever at least one 
cubic yard of soil is released to a 
waterway due to natural or 
anthropogenic causes, or when turbidity 
is significantly over 100% greater 
downstream compared to upstream (of a 
crossing or the Plan area), then this 
event shall be reported to the Board 
within 24 hours. 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
 

• June 23, 2004 letter by the Ocean 
Conservancy 
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